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President Mrs Harry Coulter, lst Vice President Mrs Stanley Bateman,

2nd Vice President Mrs Mitchell Rennie, Secty-treas. Mrs W.J. Woods.

We had a most interesting visitor at one of our meetings this year

in the person of Mr John McCall from Scotland. Mr McCall had come to

; Ontario on an exchange program Sponsored by the Junior Farmers of Ontario

and the Department of Agriculture. Our visitor showed slides of Scotland

and gave us some very interesting imformation on Scotland and her

Agricultural program.

 
Afi one of our meetings we were Joined by the ladies of Roslin Branch

and this picture was taken at the home of Mrs Harry Coulter.
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